
We have started module 6. 
Students will continue to learn 
strategies to solve addition and 
subtraction word problems.

Students are writing realistic 
stories.

Hello Families! 

Winter break starts next week. We will 
return to school on January 8, 2024! I 
wish everyone a safe and happy 
winter break! 

Please let me know if you have 
questions!
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Students have started on long vowel 
sounds, such as a_e, i_e, etc.

This week students are reading 
and writing about things that 
they like and want to read.
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